
HAVE FAITH IN YOUR DREAMS 

MAY 21-23, 2024 

 

 

CALLING ALL ASSISTANT SENTINELS 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

We are in need of your assistance to be guards at Grand Chapter! 

Duties: Greet and Welcome Sisters and Brothers at the doors to Grand Chapter. 

Tuesday, May 21 

12:30 pm – 5:30 pm 

 

Wednesday, May 22 

8:00 am – 11:30 am 

1:00 pm – 4:30 pm 

6:30 pm – 10:00 pm 

 

Thursday, May 23 

8:00 am – 11:30 am 

We need at least one member from each chapter to make the task easier for all. 

Perhaps a buddy system will help. Bring a Star friend. Return the form below or send an email 

by May 1, 2024 to: 

Alan Weir 

N7819 Lakeshore Drive 

Fond du Lac, WI 

845.825.9520 

alan.weir8510@fvtc.edu 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

I am pleased to assist. 

Name    Phone #      

Full Address w/zip       

Chapter Name & Number City        

E-mail   

Time(s) you would like to help. 

Tuesday Afternoon   

Wednesday Morning    Afternoon   

Thursday Morning   

mailto:alan.weir8510@fvtc.edu

